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Local Architecture Firm Celebrates 40 years in 

Business 
 
Evan Lloyd Associates is pleased to announce its 40th Anniversary in 
business. The company was founded in 1969 in Springfield, Illinois by Evan 
Russell Lloyd, Jr. who successfully led the firm until his passing in 
September of 1999.  An employee group purchased the firm in January of 
2000.  That same group of devoted employees continues today with 
Timothy B. Smith as President and Gregory T. Frazier as Vice President. 
 
 Today, Evan Lloyd Associates is a leading architecture firm in the areas of 
architectural design, owner’s representation and construction administration 
services primarily throughout Illinois and Missouri. 
 
Evan Lloyd has been blessed to work with several companies over the past 
40 years and has been successful in developing several areas of expertise 
in a diverse array of markets including but not limited to medical, office, 
financial, religious, retail, education, government/municipal, aviation, 
industrial, historic sites and parks.  
 
Evan Lloyd Associates has a proven reputation for earning the respect from 
the many industries they serve. The clients rely on Evan Lloyd as a partner. 
The firm is with the client every step of the way from site selection to post-
construction support. Evan Lloyd is an organization that believes strongly in 
effective communication and encourages their clients to be an active team 
member in the process. 
      
Evan Lloyd Associates has recently earned awards from the Landmark 
Preservation Council of Illinois in 2007, American Institute of 
Architects/Chicago’s 2007 Interior Architecture Award, the  Illinois  Capital 
Development Board’s 2002 Thomas H. Madigan Outstanding Achievement 
Award and 2007 Executive Director’s Award, Consulting Engineer’s Council 
of Illinois 2003 Special Achievement Award, the 2004 Business Ethics 
Award from the Springfield Business Journal and the Greater Springfield 
Area Chamber of Commerce 2001 Small Business Owner of the Year. 
 
The firms’ owners have been active in the community of Springfield.  They 
believe in “giving back” and supporting the place where each one lives and 
does business.  Their firm’s recent support ranges from the YMCA, the 
Chamber of Commerce, the Dana Thomas House Foundation, the Festival 
of Trees, the Mini O’Breine Crisis Nursery, the Muscular Dystrophy 
Association, local area schools, Downtown Springfield, Inc., and the 
Springfield Old Capitol Art Fair to name just a few. 
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Evan Lloyd’s primary focus will continue to provide the best quality of work to 
our clients. They have a terrific team of qualified and experienced people that 
are committed to performance.  The team is highly innovative and functions as 
a practical single entity.  
 
Evan Lloyd wishes to thank you all of those individuals that have known and 
worked with the firm for the past 40 years. They are proud to be a business in 
Springfield, Illinois and look forward to continuing for many more years to 
come. 
 
 
For more information: 
 Contact: Jean Bruner-Jachino, 217-789-7011 


